
  
 

 
 
 

Certificate of Compliance 
Food contact regulations relating to glass bottles and jars 

 
 
 
Further to your request for information relating to the above, I would like to explain 

Ardagh Group’s position. 

I hereby confirm that, as a member of FEVE (the European Container Glass 

Federation), Ardagh supports and complies to all appropriate Food Contact regulations 

and requirements as outlined in FEVE’s Glass and Food Contact regulation paper. 

In addition all Ardagh Europe Products supplied comply to TPCH (Model Toxic 

materials in Packaging Legislation) 

This confirmation relates to all aspects of Ardagh’s Glass Container production with 

regard to ‘Certificate of Compliance to Food contact regulations relating to Glass 

bottles & jars’, and without specific reference to the geographic area where the glass 

containers are produced or the packed product is sold. As such, no additional 

documentation is deemed necessary or appropriate. 

A copy of the ‘FEVE Food Contact Regulation Paper’ is provided along with this letter. 

We thank you for your understanding on this matter and will keep you informed 

should there be any unforeseen changes in the food contact regulations for glass 

packaging in the future. 

Further info: http://www.glassallianceeurope.eu/images/cont/gae-fcm-glass-conformity-testing-

information-to-customers-september-2017_file.pdf 

Koos Oostland 
Quality Director 
Glass Europe 
09-08-2022 
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